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Emergency Meeting Phone Conference Minutes   

 
Roll Call: 
 
Board Chair, Jimmie Jane McConnell, Earl Houston, Britton Collins and Ginger Truesdel.  
 
Unauthorized Practice of Court Reporting by Reporter (Complaint No.: _____________). 

David Haines said that Debbie received an inquiry from an attorney in Nashville, who asked if 
Reporter was licensed to practice. The attorney wanted to hire her to do some work for him and 
reviewed the Tennessee Board of Court Reporting website to determine whether she was 
licensed.  Our records show her as being unlicensed. 

The attorney provided Debbie with a copy of a Tennessee Court Reporter License which expires 
on June 30, 2016.  He said the license was provided to him by the Reporter. 

David contacted the Attorney General’s Office to confirm that they were the appropriate agency 
to take any action the Board recommends regarding this matter.  They told him that they would 
be happy to help the Board, but that the Board would need to make a formal decision on the 
matter and refer it to the Attorney General’s Office. 

Britton Collins moved that the matter be turned over to the Attorney General’s Office and that 
the Board request they take appropriate action under T.C.A. 20-9-606.   

The motion was seconded by Jimmie Jane McConnell.  There was no further discussion so the 
motion was voted on and passed. 
 
Britton Collins moved to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was seconded by Ginger Truesdel.  
The motion passed and the meeting was adjourned.   
 

 


